
NOTICE FROM THE SEIGNEUR 
 
 
 

        15th September 2021 
 
 
 

  
I am delighted to announce the next Deputy Seneschal of Sark will be Ms Victoria 
Stamps.  Ms Stamps will commence her role on Friday 1 October on the proviso 
that she has taken her oath of office in the Royal Court in Guernsey.  Until that 
time the current Deputy Seneschal will continue in the role. 
My warmest congratulations to Ms Stamps on becoming the next Deputy 
Seneschal of Sark. 
  
 
Christopher Beaumont 
Seigneur of Sark 
 


